’f{' NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BLOOMINGTON By the Planning Commission

MIMNMNES OTA

The Bloomington Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on October 10, 2024, at 6
PM in the Council Chambers at Bloomington Civic Plaza, 1800 W. Old Shakopee Road,
Bloomington, Minnesota, or by electronic means as provided by State law, an application by
the City of Bloomington to consider File #PL202400167, transference of Chapter 19 of the
City Code to Chapter 21 of the City Code to create one unified zoning chapter.

Review information and materials at www.blm.mn/notices. For more information or to submit
comments, contact Emily Hestbech, Planner, 1800 West Old Shakopee Road, Bloomington,
MN 55431-3027, (952) 563-4507 or ehestbech@BloomingtonMN.gov
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